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WoW Spring Musical 
The WoW Spring Spectacular is scheduled for May 24, 2017. 

This year, 1st thru 5th grade WoW choirs will present the entire musical, and 

PK/K will join for a some of the songs on stage like last year. 

STAR QUEST 

The musical helps us memorize scripture from the Bible while on a fun and 

exciting journey through space.  PK/K will be a part of the Spring Musical and 

will be learning some of their own songs to sing that night plus a couple from 

the musical.  You don’t want to miss this exciting time, so make sure you are 

here every week and tell your friends to join us.  It is going to be so awesome 

and I can’t wait to see what God does.  Below are some items you can 

purchase to help prepare.  The fun kit and CD are optional.  Please purchase 

or place your order at the front desk with Mrs. Cindy.    

STAR QUEST FUN KIT $10 
Includes Cinch Bag, Listening CD, Spaceship 

Magnet, Glow in the Dark squeezable Moon 

Toy and Star Quest Sunglasses. 

 

STAR QUEST CD ONLY $7 

Musical Auditions for 3rd,4th, 5th graders  
 Tuesday, Jan 31st, 3pm – 5pm (Not a WoW Day) 

 Wednesday, Feb 1st, 4-6:25pm (Before WoW) 

 Wednesday, Feb 8th, 4-6:25pm (Before WoW) 
 

Musical Practice Party (1st – 5th only)  
Friday, April 28th 6pm – 9pm  
(more details to come) 
 

KPT sings at NORTH CAMPUS (Both services) 
Sunday, May 7th 9:00am & 11:10am   
(more details to come) 
  

Tech Rehearsal for EXTRA Parts in Musical 
Saturday, May 20th 2pm 
(more details to come) 

 

WoW Choirs sing in Sunday AM Service 
Sunday, May 21st 9:30am/10:55am 
(more details to come)  

 

 Dress Rehearsal for ALL 
Sunday, May 21st   (more details to come) 

 2:00p-3:00p Musical CAST ONLY 

 3:00p-5:00p 1st – 5th Rehearsal 

 5:00p-6:00p PK/K Rehearsal 
 

 WoW Spring Spectacular Performance  
Wednesday, May 24th (more details to come) 

 6:45pm in FLC Worship Center 

  

 

  

  

3rd, 4th, and 5th graders  
  Speaking parts, solos, and movement auditions will be in 2 weeks.   

We will have auditions on TUESDAY, January 31st,  to try to lighten 

some of the Wednesday audition load.  If you can possible do the 

Tuesday, it will help us greatly.  Then we will also have 2 Wednesdays, 

Feb. 1st, and Feb. 8th.   Please see Mrs. Cindy at the desk or email 

cvaughn@cfbc.org to sign up for a time slot.  Scripts for auditions were 

handed out this week in your class.  If you have any questions or need 

a script, please give us a call or email. 
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